
Hershel Wickett 
 

I would like to protest the Evans Construction permit for sand and gravel. The attached file does not
say anything about adding a concrete and asphalt plant at the location. I want further information
on what is allowed on land within a 1/2 mile of our cabin, and the publication is not widely
distributed and adjacent land owners should be notified 


